
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

Sunday, February 2, 2020 

Worship Leader – Brent Northcutt 

god gathers his people… 

I Love You, Lord 

I Will Call Upon the Lord 

O, to Be Like Thee 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god speaks through his word… 

Mark 9:33-35 

LTC Reader: Tyler Windham 

Prayer  

Stephen Windham 

Tell Me the Story of Jesus 

god invites us to his table...  

Lead Me to Calvary 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Smiley Courtney 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Smiley Courtney 

Servant Song 

god speaks through his word... 

The Coast Is Clear: No One Is Looking! 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

There Is Power in the Blood 

god sends us to love and serve… 

You Are My All in All 

Benediction Prayer                       

David Anderson 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Nevin Foster – Granbury Villa Rehab, 

Charlie White – Baylor Scott & White 

Rehab in Fort Worth, Richard Wilks – 

Granbury Care Center Rehab 

Members 

Barbara Adams, Sandy Allen, Nita 

Benge, Bobbie Bertram, Terry Brooks, 

Von & Gloria Burba, Don Carman,   

Charlie Carmichael, Judy Connell,      

Ernestine Gilbreath, Bob Hecker, Tim 

Hunt, Garrett Jones, Ray Jones, Jack & 

Judy Little, Debbie Martin, Cliff Moody, 

Ben Moore, Louise Moore, Mary Beth 

Moore, Jessica Parker, Loyd Randolph, 

Tina Reynolds, Richard & Sue Stephens, 

Ron Teague, Patti Woolard, Eve      

Woolverton 

Relatives/Friends 

David C. Anderson, Debra Bixel,  

Wilson Bledsoe, Phyllis Bruner, Pat   

Carpenter, Tonya Clapp, Kathy Coats, 

Loyd Cudd, Bryan Davis, Dustin Davis, 

Emmy Frie, Ellen Kirk, Shyann Lair, Kay 

Mealio, Hannah Newton, Kerri Nielson, 

Dawn Phillips, Haley Ray, Jack 

Rosenquist, Todd Rouse, Rachel Sawyer, 

Van Simpson, Jane Thompson, Andrea 

Goff Watts, Luke Witt 

Note: To join the email prayer chain, 

send your email address to               

ellavonne@gmail.com. 

Welcome New Members 

Royce and Carol Ogle live at 3600 

Legacy Cir., Granbury, 76049. Their 

phone numbers are 318-348-2327 

(Royce) and 318-348-2291 (Carol). 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Announcements  

First Sunday Welcome Lunch – The 

Victory and Climbers classes invite guests 

and new members who have placed      

membership since February 2019 to be their 

guests for lunch in the Dining Hall of the 

Fellowship Center this Sunday today right 

after the 10:15 worship service. 

Grief Support Group –Sunday       

afternoons, 3:00-5:00pm in Room 8. 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes C & J Brisket      

Sandwich, Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and 

Drink for $5. Chicken nuggets are also 

available for $1.  

You’re invited to a Praise and       

Harmony worship seminar conducted by 

Keith Lancaster at the Austin Avenue 

Church of Christ in Brownwood on        

Saturday, February 8, 2:00-5:00pm. There  

is no cost, and all are welcome. 

Foster’s Home Workday – Tuesday, 

February 11 – Meet at the church building 

at 8:15am, travel to Foster’s Home and 

work for the houseparents cooking, etc. 

Bring a sack lunch. The van will return 

around 2:30pm. If you plan to go help this 

month, call Barbara Tennison (254-744-

4919) or Ruthie Hudson (817-326-3189). 

Ladies’ Newcomer Dinner – Thursday, 

February 20, at 6:30pm at the home of   

Susan Blevins, 601 E. Woodcreek Ct. The 

dinner is for all ladies who have become 

members in the last year. Committee    

members will furnish the food. Come enjoy 

an evening of visiting and getting to know 

one another! 

Carter BloodCare will be receiving 

donors in the Fellowship Center on Sunday, 

February 23, from 8:30am-12:30pm. 

Service Opportunity – A ministry  

leader is needed to recruit and coordinate 

volunteers to conduct worship services at 

Trinity Mission Nursing Home each      

Sunday. Please contact Jan Knox in the 

church office this week if you would be 

willing to lead this ministry. 

Save the Date! On Saturday, Apr il 4, 

at 5:00pm, a representative from Jews for 

Jesus will present an interactive demon-

stration of a Passover celebration in the  

Fellowship Center, where those attending 

will be able to sit around tables and partici-

pate in the ceremony, tasting the traditional 

Passover elements. It will be followed by a 

potluck meal together. Volunteers will be 

needed for coordination, set-up, clean-up, 

etc., so be watching for sign-ups and more 

details in the coming weeks. 

Wednesday Night Classes—6:30pm 

Starting Point:  
A Conversation About Faith 

Led by Mark Hackney & John Knox 
in the Worship Center 

Biblical Literacy:  
A Survey of the Old Testament 

Taught by Rus Hooper                      
in Room 14 



  

 

Attendance Report 
Sunday, January 26, 2020 

Sunday Bible Class 325 

10:15am Assembly 627 

Sunday pm Assembly 41 

Youth 19 

Life Groups 18 

Sunday pm Total 78 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 

Blessed in the Giving 

…we must help the weak, remembering the words the Lord Jesus himself said: “It 
is more blessed to give than to receive.” Acts 20:35 

Have you ever done something out of duty, just because you should, expecting to 
receive nothing in return, only to discover that you were blessed as much or more 
than the one you were serving? That often happens when we follow through on what 
God calls us to do. As Jesus stated in the scripture above, the greater blessing is in 
giving rather than receiving. 

Many of our volunteers in the nurture visitation ministry, February’s Ministry of 
the Month, have experienced this truth firsthand. In the course of making over 830 
visits in the past 4 years to those who are ill, homebound, or grieving the loss of 
loved ones, they have not only blessed others, but have also been blessed themselves 
in the giving. Here are some of their comments: 

 Had a wonderful visit! We have a lot in common and became friends. 

 This lady is a joy to visit and so happy to have company! 

 Had a wonderful time talking about people we know in common. We are lucky to   
know her. 

 Makes everyone who visits feel special. I felt so uplifted by her spirit. 

Those who serve in this ministry receive one visiting assignment per month. The 
more volunteers we have, the more the blessings will multiply. We would like to  
increase the impact of this ministry, so if you would like to be added to the volunteer 
list, please contact me in the church office. You too may discover that you are    
abundantly blessed in the giving. 

Jan Knox 

Food Pantry Totals 
300 served last week 

1,283 served so far in 2020 

“I am the light of the world. Whoever 
follows me will never walk in darkness, 

but will have the light of life.” 

John 8:12 

 Welcome! 


